
All parents, families, and friends 

are cordially invited to attend the 

Second Grade Spring Concert 

on Wednesday, May 11 

at 9:30 a.m. 
 

Parents: Concert attire should be black bottoms (pants, skirt, or 

shorts) and the 2
nd

 Grade Class T-Shirts. The 2
nd

 Graders will 

perform a “dress rehearsal” of the concert—for Dickerson 

students only—the day before (May 10); they do not need to wear 

anything special that day. Thanks for your support! 

 

    Mrs. Kathy Snow     

 


